
From:   Brent Warner   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 12, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1324-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Locations 1-3 are in Riverside County, and locations 4-6 (Yampai, AZ) are in CONUS.


